
 

 

 
 
 
 

Monday 6th December 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are closely monitoring the situation regarding cases of Covid in the local community and in school.  

We are still planning for the Year 1&2 performance to go ahead this week. Our school hall is large enough 

for us to be able to leave a space between the audience and the children who will be performing on and in-

front of the stage. Windows and doors will be open to allow for good ventilation of this space.  

We will be asking that all adults who attend the performances wear a face covering (unless medically 

exempt). This is a safe and sensible approach to help reduce the risk of transmission of Covid (and other 

bugs) in school in the run up to Christmas. Please make sure that you bring your ticket with you to show on 

arrival.  

We are filming the performance and will make this available for you and other family members to watch at 

home if you are unable or wish not to attend in person.  

We hope that you will be respectful of this request to support our children, staff and their families. 

Warm regards 

Mrs Essex 
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